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Korea Experts Focus on Peaceful Reunification 
  

Seoul, Korea—Eighty senior experts in 
Northeast Asian and Korean affairs discussed 
multi-track diplomacy as a means of bringing 
peace and security to the 
Korean Peninsula. 

International Marriage as Bridge Between Cultures 

Budapest, Hungary—Hungarian-Filipino couples 
took part in a UPF event that focused on 
intercultural marriages. 

Conference at UN HQ in Vienna Focuses on Horn of Africa 

Vienna, Austria—Two hundred guests attended 
a conference at United Nations headquarters in 
Vienna titled “Perspectives for Sustainable Peace 
and Development in the Horn 
of Africa.” 

UN CSW Program Affirms Benefits of Healthy Families for 
Women and Girls 

New York, United States—UPF co-sponsored a 
CSW side event about the empowerment that 
women and girls receive from 
a thriving family. 

Prague Forum Features Korean Ambassador's Presentation 
  



 

 

 
Prague, Czech Republic—The ambassador 
gave a very profound and honest lecture about 
the Independence Movement, as well as the 
current situation on the 
Korean Peninsula. 
 

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUN 1: Global Day of Parents 

JUN 7: ILC Johannesburg, South Africa 

JUN 8: Interfaith Peace and Family Festival, Johannesburg, South Africa 

JUN 22: Las Vegas, USA — Peace Starts With Me Rally  

JUL 18: Nelson Mandela International Day 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 200 White Plains Rd. FL1, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 

 

 


